parish clerk

From: Street Lighting <Street.Lighting@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 24 November 2023 13:51

To: Street Lighting

Subject: Advice on Communication

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir, Madam, or Councillor,

Streetlighting LED Replacement

Following the recent Highways and Transport committee held on the 3^{rd of} October 2023, I am writing to notify you that the street lighting LED lantern replacement project is proceeding.

The project will see the roll out of newer, more efficient LED (light emitting diode) lights and is expected to cut the County Councils energy consumption used by street lighting by more than half and will replace 47,500 streetlights with LED lanterns and will take two years to complete. The work is expected to begin in 2024.

The lantern replacement works planned will cause minimal disruption to residents, there will be no impact on the roads or footpaths. We expect each to be replaced in approximately one hour.

We will be in touch again before the start of the works to share the proposed installation dates for each area. We will also be our website and our street lighting service provider, Balfour Beatty Living Places, website to provide information on the streetlighting replacement project.

Should you have any questions or require any further details about this project, please do contact us at: Street.Lighting@cambridgeshire.gov.uk.

Regards

Alan Hitch Strategic Projects Manager Highways Service Cambridgeshire County Council

The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk